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Hancher Concert Information for Basses 
 

This information is for all students who plan to play in the Hancher Concert. 
 

 

The Hancher Concert will be held on Sunday, February 9, 2020 at 2:00 in Hancher Auditorium. This is a 
wonderful opportunity for our students, a special memory for parents and a musical gift to the community. 
Please invite family and friends to share in this exciting opportunity. 

 
Students are required to attend all scheduled rehearsals,  

including the dress rehearsal. 

Students Not Currently in Group or Orchestra: 
Payment and Participant Form Due: January 10, 2020 

 
 

There is a $25 Hancher Fee that covers the required rehearsals for all students who are not  
currently enrolled in a Preucil orchestra or group and wish to participate in our Annual String Concert.  

 
To participate in this event, please turn the following into the Main or North Campus Office: 

1. $25 check payable to the Preucil School of Music, with “String Concert” on the memo line.   
2. If paying after the office has closed, checks and completed forms can be placed in the  
      grey deposit box located outside of either office window. 
1. Completed Participant Form (attached).  

 
 

The Bass rehearsals will be held:  

 

Sunday, January 12 4:00 p.m.  North Campus, Walder Hall 

 

Sunday, January 19 4:00 p.m.  North Campus, Walder Hall 

 

Sunday, January 26 4:00 p.m.  North Campus, Walder Hall 

 

Sunday, February 2 2:00 p.m. North Campus, Walder Hall 
 

Dress Rehearsal: 

Saturday, February 8 5:00 p.m. North Campus, Walder Hall 


